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Public Notice: 01/2017 
 

CBSI clarifies POB changes 

The Central Bank of Solomon Islands (CBSI) is aware of recent media reports regarding 

changes to Pan Oceanic Bank (POB)’s board positions that may have caused unease and 

anxiety in the market especially to POB clients. 

The CBSI assures POB customers and clients that the changes to Board positions does not 

affect the stability and operations of POB. POB is managed by experienced professional staff 

at the operational level and continues to operate within the regulatory and prudential 

requirements of CBSI.  

For more information, on the above Public Notice, please call 21791 or email to: 

info@cbsi.com.sb 
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